
 
 

 

 

 

 

April 9, 2013 

 

Jon R. Harrison, General Manager 

Caterpillar Inc. 

9201 Faulkner Lake Road 

North Little Rock, AR 72117 

 

Re: Revised 2012 Annual Report & DMR Submittal – No Exceedances  

North American Motor Grader Facility, North Little Rock, AR  

Permit No. AR0051454, AFIN 60-01529 

 

Dear Mr. Harrison,  

 

The revised 2012 Annual Report and Discharge Monitoring Reports (DMRs) for the above-referenced 

facility were received 04/09/2013.  There were no benchmark parameter exceedances observed at this 

facility.  The Annual Report has been determined to be in compliance with the applicable permit 

requirements. 

 

If you have any questions concerning this matter or need additional information, please feel free to 

contact the General Permits Section at (501) 682-0623. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jessica Temple, EI 

Engineer, General Permits Section 

Water Division 

 

 

 

cc:  Electronic Files (AR0051454, AFIN 60-01529) 

David Ramsey, ICIS Program Coordinator, Enforcement Branch 
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